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For the next four weeks, CancerCare Manitoba will consolidate two of our cancer clinics to offer services out of one location.

Our cancer clinic services which are currently offered at Seven Oaks General Hospital will now be delivered out of

the Victoria General Hospital Cancer Clinic.
Our clinical teams will contact patients and provide additional information.

Visits that can be completed virtually or by phone will continue to be managed in that way. Patients requiring treatment will

receive it at CancerCare Manitoba’s various cancer clinics.

Thank you.



